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December 2013 

Dates to Remember: 

Dec. 7 – Winter Program 

Dec. 7 – QISS Holiday Gala 

and Silent Auction 

Dec. 14 – Winter Vacation! 

 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

Grade 2 has continued their excellent work with the 6+1 Traits 

of writing, studying to improve their Ideas and Word Choice. 

We have been studying adjectives in Literacy, which the 

students started by writing down all of the adjectives they 

could think of to describe the SpongeBob characters. 

     

The students then practiced using adjectives in their writing by 

describing their own Class Dojo Monster. The students have 

learned that adjectives are an important part of including good 

details in their ideas when writing. Grade 2 has also been 

practicing descriptions in Science, where we are learning about 

the states of matter – solid, liquid, and gas. The students can 

describe matter, and the structure of the atoms inside each 

state of matter. They are doing outstanding work in class! 

Rock Climbing in P.E. with Mr. D! 

The students were very courageous this week as they went 

climbing on the QISS rock wall. After learning the safety rules 

from Mr. D, they took turns climbing the wall. It was awesome! 

       

Grade 2 in the 

Talent Show!  

Grade 2 was well represented 

in the talent show by Noah, 

Alex, and Yuri. They showed 

great courage by performing in 

front of the whole school! All 

three of them did an excellent 

job representing Grade 2 and 

QISS. Thanks again to the PTA 

for providing refreshments! 

 

mailto:amejia@qiss.org.cn

